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The 2022 Annual Meeting was called to order by President Vicki Flood at 7:10 pm at the Village 
Center, Rooms D&E, during the FLWGA Holiday Party.  A quorum was established with all Board 
members in attendance.  Also in attendance from the newly elected Board for 2023 were Becky 
Rice, Toni Jenkins, and Jackie Horner, as well as many FLWGA current members. 

 

Secretary’s Report 

Vicki directed the group to the FLWGA website for review of the previous year’s annual 
minutes, which were approved by the Board. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Betty reported that our annual income for 2022 was $7205, which included dues from 143 
members and $4000 from event sponsors.  She estimates that our EOY balance for the 2023 
Board will be approximately $2800 after all expenses have been paid.  There was not a hole-in-
one this year during our playdays and the balance of $405 will roll over to next year.   

 

Membership Report 

Dues for next year paid prior to 1/1/23 are again $50, plus a $5 fee for the hole-in-one pot.  
After 1/1/23, annual dues are $55.  There was a table set up for 2023 dues renewal during the 
Holiday Party.  

  
President’s Report 

Vicki thanked the BOD for 2022 and introduced the BOD for 2023.  

President – Vicki Flood 

Vice President – Sue Ellis 

Treasurer- Betty Detrich 

Secretary – Deb Tornblom 

Golf Director – Becky Rice 

Social Director – Toni Jenkins 

Membership Director – Jackie Horner 

Past President – Jenny Blackwood 
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The 2022 Golf Coordinators and those assisting them were recognized, including both 18-hole 
and 9-hole groups.  All volunteers for our social events and tournaments were also thanked. 

Vicki recognized the following members for their assistance this past year:  Becky Rice, 
Handicaps and Tournaments; Judy Merritt, Sponsorships; Erin Garrison, Graphics; and Judy 
Geary, Sunshine Coordinator.  

 

Vicki adjourned the meeting at 7:16 p.m. 

Submitted by Deb Tornblom, Secretary 


